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Norma Redd . . . 
Norma Redd, wife of Don Redd of

LaRue, Ohio passed away on April 11,
2011. Norma was always soft spoken
and had a ready smile for everyone. She
enjoyed going to the rallies and visiting
with everyone.  What she never told us
was that she was very talented. She was
active in their church and shared being
organist. Norma was Director of the
Chancel and Youth Choir. Norma also had a beautiful soprano voice.

We will all miss Norma and her smiling face.
Ruth Pontius

Todd Augsberger . . .

Todd R. Augsburger passed away
May 7, 2011 at the age of 53 after a
short battle with ALS.  He was an
active member of MBSI, AMICA,
COAA, and the Musical Box Society of
Great Britain.  Todd  had an extensive
collection of organettes, owned and
operated the Organette House in Kenton, Ohio and authored “Roller
Organs: The Autophone Company's ‘Ingenious Mechanism’.”  He
attended many local meetings with his monkey organ and gave
numerous workshops on organettes.  Todd could always been seen at
Union, Illinois, and never missed a Stanton's auction.

Mike Perry

Dick Bogart . . . 
Richard (Dick) Bogart of Corry,

PA died on March 28, 2011. He is sur-
vived by Alice, his wife of 62 years. In
their many years together, they traveled
extensively in all of the lower 48 states.
They attended many COAA, MBSI and
ABOA organ rallies.

Dick was an important part of the
annual Organ Grinders Weekend in Franklin, PA in support of the
DeBence Antique Music World Museum. He was delighted to play
his Tanzabar accordion for curious onlookers and show them how it
worked. He also had many stories to share. 

Dick was community minded. He was a former captain of the
Elgin Fire Police, a member of the Erie County Fire Police
Association, the Good Sam Club and the Corry Historical Society.

Other members of Dick’s family are also interested in mechan-
ical music and frequently came to rallies.

Andy Bogart . . . 
Dick and Alice’s son, Andy

Bogart, loved to crank their Raffin
organ. He always enjoyed performing at
the organ grinder concerts at our COAA
rallies at Knoebels Amusement Park.
We are sad to report that Andy passed
away in December of 2010. 

We’ll miss both Dick and Andy.
Beth Ann Mitchell


